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We are committed to being a fair and equal employer, we are committed to
ensuring fair pay across all roles.

Whilst reporting on the gender pay gap is a legal requirement, we value and
appreciate anyone who identifies differently from their legal gender status

and fully support our non-binary employees and guests.

I can confirm that the Gender Pay and Bonus Gap calculations and the data
provided for Bill’s Restaurants are accurate and were calculated using data from

5th April 2024.

Tom James, Managing Director
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